
 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 

ROYAL PLAZA ON SCOTTS CELEBRATES NATIONAL FAMILY WEEK  

WITH TIME-OFF FOR STAFF FAMILY BONDING 

 

 

 

SINGAPORE, 8 June 2022 – In conjunction with National Family Week, Royal Plaza 

on Scotts has granted all staff a special half-day off from work, to allow them more 

time to spend with their families. 

All full-time staff – referred to as Chief Experience Officers (CEOs) within the hotel – 

will be released early from work on Friday, 10 June 2022. In addition, each CEO will 

be provided with a token cash incentive to be used for their family outings. CEOs 

involved in service operations at the hotel (such as housekeeping and at the hotel 

restaurant) are also included in this initiative, and they can utilize the half day off at 

their convenience any time before the end of the year. 
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Mr Patrick Fiat, General Manager and Chief Experience Officer, said, “We recognize 

the hard work and resilience of our Chief Experience Officers these past two years, 

and this meaningful initiative is especially timely, not just to thank and motivate our 

team, but also to show appreciation for their families, who have been and continue 

to support us through these challenging times.” 

Royal Plaza on Scotts has been recognized as one of the best workplaces in the hotel 

industry, winning awards including ‘Best Medium & Large Workplace Award 2019’ 

and ‘Asia’s Best Workplaces 2020’. The hotel has in place several initiatives such as 

staggered hours, flexible and hybrid work arrangements to help CEOs achieve 

better work-life balance.  

Most recently, no after-hours communication and ‘No Meeting Fridays’ were 

introduced to help CEOs keep their mental wellness in check, while coping with the 

increased demands of work amid the post-pandemic challenges affecting the 

tourism and hotel industries. 
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